
Petition for VVGC Temple Extension Project 

Dear Members of the zoning community, 

We are the residents of San Martin, Morgan Hill area for the past 20+ years living in and around 

the immediate vicinity of this property.  

We write to express our strong support for above planning/Zoning application currently being 

considered by the County of Santa Clara, under file reference number 5056-14PA for adding 

community, cultural, religious assembly, Yoga, Meditation, Anatomic therapy & educational use 

to the current use permit for the property located at 11355 Monterey Hwy, San Martin, Ca 

95406.  We understand that a new application is being submitted for the Amending the current 

use permit to accommodate the growing number of local devotees.   

We urge the County to approve the project especially because its development and 

affordability component are still important to the revitalization of this part of the 

neighborhood. The proposed project will provide much needed activity in this part of the city 

for businesses. In addition to the benefits to future project residents, this project will help bring 

economic and cultural vibrancy to the surrounding neighborhood.  

We want San Martin to be a socioeconomically diverse neighborhood and Temple project, with 

its diverse group, along with the local community, will help realize this priority.   

As a community member we proudly support efforts of VVGC Temple project. 

We should all be striving to ensure that San Martin has a common focal point where all 

members of the community can congregate to develop a similar sense of fellowship that all 

thriving communities have. This is even more so given the diversity of bay area to encourage 

and develop a common purpose. We strongly encourage support of this development and hope 

red tape and politics will not hinder this project. 

Sincerely, 

Residents of San Martin/Morgan Hill 

 

 

 

[Signatures to follow on next page 

 



 

 

 


